The Town of Rush River held its regular Board Meeting on Wednesday, October 11, 2023, at 5:00pm at
the Town Hall.

Those in attendance were Randy Stillings, David Jacobson, James Karlson and Sandi Hazer. Also in
attendance were Bill Wahlquist, Bonnie Moe, Don Schumacher, Doug Monicken and Loreen Ranals.

Minutes from the previous meetings were reviewed. Motion by Randy Stillings, seconded by James
Karlson to approve. Allin Favor. Motion Carried.

The financial statement was reviewed. Motion by James Karlson, seconded by Randy Stillings to
approve. All in favor. Motion Carried.

Bills that needed to be paid were reviewed. Motion by James Karlson, seconded by Randy Stillings to
approve. All in Favor. Motion Carried.

Informal Public Comments: Bill Wahlquist argued that he should not be responsible for the animal
control invoice for his cows being out. The Board may consider this at the next meeting.

Chairman Jacobson informed the Board that Jon-De Farms will be having a Barnyard Bash on October
31 from 4-7 and all are invited.

Motion by James Karlson to adjourn the Meeting at 5:15pm, seconded by Randy Stillings. All in Favor.
Motion Carried.

Sandi Hazer, Clerk



